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Llopd's Register of Shippmy,

31-32, Oxford Street,

Southampton, 220d September, 1941.

Dear Sir,

In reply to your letter of the 19th instant having
reference to the recommendation made in August 1939 to fit a new
propeller to the "WALMER CASTIE". The new propeller was intended
to replace the broken one removed at that time. The recommendation
was made after discussing the matter with the Owner's Representatives
who fully concurred, in view of the propeller then fitted having
been previously removed on account of damage, and it was the Owners
intention at the time to fit a new one gt the next dry docking.

So far as we remember the propeller was only damaged
at or near the tip of the blades and appeared efficient, although
the Pitch had not been checked. If it hes given satisfactlon
over the intervening period we are of the opinion it could be
accepted without restriction.

Wie are, Dear 8ir,

Yours faithfully,

The Secretery,
WOKINGHAM.







